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Report Highlights: 

On April 1, 2022, Taiwan notified the United States that it had successfully completed an audit 

inspection of the U.S. system for eggs and egg products. As of May 30, 2022, the United States has full 

market access to Taiwan for all eggs and egg products. 

 

 

 

 



 
   
   
 

 
 

General Information: 

On April 1, 2022, the Taiwan Food and Drug Administration (TFDA) notified the American Institute in 

Taiwan (AIT) that it had completed its audit of the egg system in the United States. The notification 

marks the completion of technical exchanges between Taiwan and the United States following up on 

Taiwan’s in-person audit inspection of the U.S. egg system which took place in 2019. 

TFDA announced its conclusion that the U.S. food safety and sanitation management system for eggs 

and egg products is equivalent to that of Taiwan. Effective May 30, 2022, all egg products from 

approved U.S. facilities are eligible for import into Taiwan. TFDA posted the plant listings for eligible 

U.S. facilities and other relevant information at the link below: 

https://www.fda.gov.tw/TC/siteContent.aspx?sid=12082 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer:  

This report was prepared by the Agricultural Section of American Institute in Taiwan. While every 

possible care has been taken in the preparation of this report, information provided may not be 

completely accurate either because policies have changed since its preparation, or because clear and 

consistent information about these policies was not available. It is highly recommended that U.S. 

exporters verify the full set of import requirements with their foreign customers, who are normally best 

equipped to research such matters with local authorities, before any goods are shipped. Final import 

approval of any products is subject to the importing country’s rules and regulations as interpreted by 

border officials at the time of product entry. 
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